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RFP1-WA02 Notice of Cancellation 

FORT ORD REUSE AUTHORITY 
920 2nd Avenue, Suite A, Marina, CA 93933 

Phone: (831) 883-3672  │  Fax: (831) 883-3675  │  www.fora.org 

March 22, 2017 

RE: Notice of Cancellation of Request for Proposal RFP1-WA02 

The Fort Ord Reuse Authority (FORA) will be canceling the RFP1-WAO2 solicitation for Professional Services. The 
cancellation is submitted because it has been determined that the Request For Proposals (RFP), as drafted, requires 
clarifications/revisions on topics related to local preference and required meetings. It is in the best interest of the Fort 
Ord Reuse Authority to cancel the RFP and develop an RFP conducive to meeting FORA’s goals and objectives. 

It is the intent of Fort Ord Reuse Authority to re-issue an updated RFP at the earliest possible date. 

Best Regards 

Peter Said 
Project Manager 
Fort Ord Reuse Authority 
831-883-3672

http://www.fora.org/

